
Sir Roger Manwood’s  
 

Engage…Explore…Excel 
 

 
 

OPEN EVENING FOR 
SEPTEMBER 2024 ENTRY 

 

Tuesday 4 July 2023 
 

We are delighted to welcome prospective parents and pupils to visit the School. 
Students will be giving guided tours between 5.30pm and 7.30pm, with the last tour 
starting at 7.00pm. Self-guided tours are not possible. The Headteacher will speak 

in the Hall at 5.30pm and 7.00pm. 
 
 

Car parking is on the school field. Please enter via Manwood Road. 
 

Please note that although there will be Open Mornings in September and October 
this will be the only Open Evening in 2023. 

 
Entry to Sir Roger Manwood’s School at age 11 is via the Kent Test  

 
Sir Roger Manwood’s School, Sandwich, CT13 9JX 

01304 610200 
admissions@srms.kent.sch.uk 


